
                                                             

 

27 May.2024 

Kia ora e te Whānau 

As you know, we have our Zoo Sleepover coming up in November. To help cover the costs, 

we’re organising a Bake Sale, and we need your help to make it a success. 

Bake Sale Details: 

● Date: Friday 14 June  

● Time: 11am - 1pm  

● Location: School Hall  

We’re asking for donations of baked goods from our students and their families. Whether 

you’re an experienced baker or just enjoy whipping up a batch of cookies, we’d love your 

contributions!  Cookies, brownies, cupcakes, cakes, muffins, slices and other treats are 

all welcome. Special family recipes are a big hit!  Please remember we are a nut free 

school.   

Please package your items individually or in small portions to make them easy to sell. We 

sell items for $1 or $2.  If you are happy to support this please drop your baked goods off 

at the School Hall kitchen anytime from 8am onwards on the 14th.   

The money we raise will go towards the entry fees for attending the Zoo Sleepover. This 

trip is a highlight in Nīkau and a great way for students to learn about wildlife and 

conservation. For some students, it is also the first time sleeping away from home in a 

large group.   

We really appreciate your support in making this event and the Zoo Trip a big success. If 

you have any questions, feel free to contact me: tbennett@adventure.school.nz  

Ngā Mihi  
 
Toni-Marie Bennett 
On Behalf of Nīkau Team  
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